
CHYRÇ6.7FM 
CANADA'S COUNTRY 

June 18,1993 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
1266 Riverview Drive, 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter is confirm your reception of CHYR on the morning of 
Monday, May 10, 1993 between 2:57 and 3:35 on the 710 kiloHertz signal. 

Normally we are on the 730 kiloHertz band - but we are in the midst 
of transferring to an FM signal 96.7 and thus were broadcasting 24 hours 
a day at 710 kiloHertz while under construction. 

As of July 30th, if all things go as planned, we will be on 96.7 FM. 
At the time, you were listening, we were on 10,000 Watts. 

For your interest, we are now on a single tower beaming out some 
700 Watts, as the new 500 foot FM tower is on the same property. 

BLUE WATER 

regards, 

w 
Chuck Reynolds, 
Program Director. 
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